
Ruth LWML Baby Shower/Tea Party 

June 21, 2025 

 

On June 21, 20 members and Pastor Grams gathered for Fellowship, Bible Study, Baby Shower 

for the Teddy Bear Den and a Tea Party.   

 

The morning started off with Pastor Grams leading the Bible Study-Free to Serve from the 

Spring Quarterly.  Then members enjoyed Tea sandwiches (cucumber, chicken salad, 

ham/cheese, and cheese whiz/olives), Iced Tea punch, and desserts.  While members were 

enjoying their lunch, Sandy from the Teddy Bear Den shared what the Teddy Bear Den is all 

about-lots of information and answering the  questions we had.  5,758 diapers were collected 

from the congregation to donate to the Teddy Bear Den.  $83 was given to our Home offering–

this was also donated.  Also, members brought baby items (wipes, clothes, blankets, etc.) to 

donate.   

 

Home: $83-donated to Teddy Bear Den 

 

Large Mite Box: $2 

Mites: $98.29 

Total Mites:  $100.29 

 


